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Congratulations to Judge Jennemann for Receiving the 
Distinguished 2020 Federal Judicial Service Pro Bono Award 

 
On January 30, 2020, Judge Karen S. Jennemann of the Orlando Division was 
presented with the Florida Bar’s 2020 Federal Judicial Service Pro Bono Award by 
Chief Justice Charles T. Canady at a ceremony at the Supreme Court of Florida in 
Tallahassee.   
 
Click here to read the complete Florida Bar article. 

 

https://www.floridabar.org/the-florida-bar-news/judge-karen-sue-jennemann-to-receive-distinguished-federal-judicial-service-pro-bono-award/
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